OHIO TURNPIKE AND INFRASTRUCTURE COMMISSION
682 Prospect Street
Berea, Ohio 44017

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
GEOTECHNICAL SERVICES FOR THE
PAVEMENT REPLACEMENT PROGRAM

Mainline Pavement Reconsttuction for
Project Sections at Various Locations on the Ohio Turnpike

Letters of Interest to Submit a Response to be received no later than:
5:00 p.m., (EDT), May 23, 2014

Issue Date to Selected Interested Firms:
June 6, 2014

Inquiry End Date: 5:00 p.m. (EDT), June 19, 2014
Proposals from Selected Firm(s) to be received no later than:

5:00 p.m. (EDT), June 27, 2014

ATTENTION OF RESPONDENTS IS DIRECTED TO:

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED THROUGH 11:00 A.M., MAY 16, 2014



Geotechnical Services RFP
Q&A#1
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ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED THROUGH 12:00 P.M., MAY 16, 2014

Q#1 Confirming Receipt and TTL’s Interest in responding to the RFP. I do have one question
before submitting response to LOL  Does the Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure
Commission see any conflict of interest issues with firms that provide geotechnical services
for the design of projects and then performing construction materials testing and or
inspection during construction of the projects? Or put another way, would performing
geotechnical services for the design phase preclude us from performing testing services on
those projects during construction?

A#1 The Commission has identified no conflict of interest in the scenario described in this question



